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Dear Chair Kropf, Vice-Chair Andersen, and Vice-Chair Wallan, 

 

Thank you for considering HB 2006, which I urge you to support.  So many of our 

senseless mass shootings in recent years have been committed by misguided young 

men between the ages of 18 and 20:  Uvalde, Sandy Hook, Buffalo, the list goes on 

and on.  Restricting the possession of semiautomatic rifles in this age range can help 

prevent another such massacre here in Oregon or elsewhere.  As a father of two 

boys, I worry every day about a mass shooting at their school or in some other public 

place.  Please pass HB 2006. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Diller 

Wilsonville 


